Notice of Public Hearing

The Duval County Groundwater Conservation District (District) Board of Directors
(Board) will hold a Public Hearing on proposed amendments to District Rules at
its regularly scheduled Board meeting on Wednesday, August 27, 2025, at the
District offices located at 231 East Railroad Avenue, Benavides, TX 78341. The
public meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m., and the public hearing will take place
during the public meeting and will begin about, but no earlier than, 6:35 p.m.

The Public Hearing concerns proposed amendments to District Rules related
generally to: the definition of exempt wells in the permitting process, the amount
and use of export fees, and civil penalties for violations of the District Rules.

Following the hearing, the Board may adopt the proposed amendments to the
rules. A copy of the proposed amendments to the rules is available for viewing
and copying at the District office, 231 East Railroad Avenue, Benavides, TX
78341, or may be downioaded and copied from the District's website at
www.duvalged.com. For more information, please contact the District office at
(361) 256-3589.
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